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A Jim Hughes Station -Th 

Dear Norman: 

This letter to you is conformation of the test broadcasting period of 

August 6, 1979 from KAMI. 

We are a new station just on the air since June 24, 1979, and we are really 

having a ball. There are two other station in Carlsbad, and we have made the 

number one spot in ratings since we have gone on the air. 

thanks for taking time to write, and I hope your eyesight problems will get 

back to normal. 

A.J. McKinney (CE) (W5URX) 

Radio KAMI 

Carlsbad, N.M. 88220 
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